St. Mary’s Corp.
considers New
Natives stock

ST. MARY'S — The main question
for St. Mary’s Native Corp.
shareholders at the annual meeting
Nov. 15-16 will focus on issuing a
new class of stock for Native
shareholders born after Dec. 18, 1971,
according to Moses Paukan Sr., cor-
poration president.

The meeting will be held at the Ci-
ty Hall in St. Mary's.

Registration for shareholders will be
at the St. Mary's Native Corp. office
building between 9 a.m. and 6 p.m.
Nov. 14 and between 1 p.m. and 5
p.m. Nov. 15.

The elections for five members of
the Board of Directors will be Nov.
16,
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